
Tuesday, August 23, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Picture Re-takes:  Any student who does not have an I.D. will be taking their picture this Friday, 8/26 during 
their Social Studies classes with the exception of Freshman who will be taking their pictures during their 
Success 101 class. 
 
Reminder to all students:  Proof of TDAP immunization is required by September 9th.  If you have not 
submitted a copy of your TDAP shot to our Registrar you need to do so no later than September 9th. 
 
Attention all Juniors and Seniors – if you need a 3rd or 7th period and would like to be an AVID tutor/TA, come 
see Mrs. Nagatani in Rm. 106 today at break. 
 
All students interested in MESA please see Macedo in Rm. 301 at snack or lunch. 
 
Do you enjoy art?  Are you interested in learning more about it?  Join us for Art Club today in Rm. 605 for our 
first meeting.  We will discuss plans for the year.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
SALAD BOWL meeting today in Rm. 408 during lunch.  It is our first meeting, so we would LOVE to see new 
faces!  Come and join us! 
 
Thursday, August 25th ASL Club meeting in Rm. 104.  Bring your lunch☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Thursday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza 
and water. 
 
Math Club meeting Thursday, 8/25 at lunch in Rm. 153.  All are invited. 
 
All students interested in joining Chess Club come to Rm. 301 at snack or lunch to sign up. 

 

Respect 
“Respect is love in plain clothes.” – Frankie Byrne 
 

Trace – list in steps 
 
 


